
 

Observation Policy: 
 

Unfortunately, Parents/Visitors may NOT stay and 

observe classes, camps, workshops or rehearsals at this 

time.  This decision was made by the C.R.O.W. Board 

of Directors for a variety of reasons including the health 

and safety of your child and all C.R.O.W. teachers, 

students, and participants. 

 

Please plan to drop your child off and pick your child 

up at the front door.  Parents are welcome to wait in 

their vehicles in the parking lot.  To request special 

permission to observe, please speak to the instructor or 

Artistic Director. 

 

Should you have any questions, you may contact us 

at:  crowtheatrekids@yahoo.com or (541) 999-8641 
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